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Dear BMAC Friends and Neighbors,

It’s been said that the only constant in life is change. 
BMAC understands that our work is no exception as we 
strive to build and strengthen communities together, 
where people can thrive.

The past few years have brought unprecedented The past few years have brought unprecedented 
challenges. Neighbors across Walla Walla, Columbia, and 
Garfield Counties have found themselves in unthinkable 
situations, losing their jobs, homes, health insurance, and 
ability to provide their families with basic necessities, 
including food.

Yet these times have also brought innovations in BMAC’s Yet these times have also brought innovations in BMAC’s 
work and partnerships. Our team remains steadfast in its 
commitment to reduce barriers to support and services. 
Our Rent and Energy Assistance programs have merged 
to ensure we can help people stabilize in their own 
homes, preventing loss of housing. Alongside our 
partners, we are also making important strides to quickly 
address and fully understand the scope of youth and 
young adult homelessness in our area.

BMAC appreciates the support of so many friends, 
neighbors, and partners who help us serve people in 
BMAC appreciates the support of so many friends, 
neighbors, and partners who help us serve people in 
need right now. If you have yet to join us, we welcome 
those who want to get involved to check out the many 
opportunities to volunteer with and support BMAC 
programs.

We are grateful to all of you for your trust, for sharing We are grateful to all of you for your trust, for sharing 
your stories of resilience, and for believing in the work 
BMAC does in our communities.

Cate Daniels                                Amie M. Peterson
President and CEO                     Board President

bmacww.org

“Your help in getting me 
emancipated saved my life and I 
will always be grateful for the 

help you gave me.”
Food Bank Client 

“You guys are awesome helping 
out when people are in so much 
need and hurting financially 
thank you for all you do.”
Employment & Training Client

Expenditures $16,115,519

Home Repair
Energy Assistance
BMAC Properties
Nutrition
Education & 
Job Training

Shelter / Transitional 
Housing
Community Advocacy
Other
CSBG/CDBG



Board members and BMAC staĬ at a recent backpack 
bridge box build event at the food bank.

Thank You Donors!

To see the list of donors that donated between 
April 1, 2021 and March 31, 2022, scan the QR 
Code below and follow the link.

We made every eĴort for accuracy. If your name We made every eĴort for accuracy. If your name 
is incorrect, we’d love the opportunity to fix it. 
Email us at info@bmacww.org.
EIN 910793597

114
Adults & youth who 
obtained employment

2,317,753
Pounds of food 
distributed

3,0533,053
Hours volunteers worked 
toward the mission

40
Homes were repaired Homes were repaired 
and weatherized 
improving the safety and 
eĵciency

869
Seniors whose resident Seniors whose resident 
rights were protected 
and advocated for

6 
Wheelchair ramps were 
installed, making home 
accessible and safe

453453
Veterans families 
assisted

24
Adults received literacy 
tutoring

1,416
Families received energy 
assistance

75
Children and youth aged 
0-24 served

344344
People who received 
legal aid

7,911
Weekend backpack Weekend backpack 
bridge meals provided to 
elementary students in 
need

397
Neighbors organized to Neighbors organized to 
improve communities 
through C2C

151
Households obtained 
safe and aĴordable 
housing

654654
Households received rent 
assistance

4,54
3

Lives
 Impr

oved
!

Thank You Board Members!

Follow us on Social Media!

Target
Amie Peterson
Rubén Alvarado
Sergio Hernandez
Analizeth Pesqueira

Private
Adam Keatts
Noah Leavitt
Michelle LibertyPublic

Rachel Anderson
Kip Kelly
Gustavo Reyna
Rep. Skyler Rude
Orinda Woods
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